
 
 

CITY OF DELRAY BEACH 
 

 

100 NW 1st  AVENUE . DELRAY BEACH, FLORIDA 33444 . 561/243-7000 

 

The Effort Always Matters 

Mark Marques, CEO 
GoRack, LLC 
800 Water Street, Suite 202 
Jacksonville, FL 32204 
 
        VIA FIRST CLASS AND CERTIFIED MAIL 
 
Mr. Marques: 
 
Please accept this correspondence as the City of Delray Beach’s official thirty (30) day notice of 
termination in accordance with Article 7, Section 7.1 of the Agreement between the City of Delray 
Beach and GoRack, LLC for BID 2016-038 Data Center Colocation and Fiber Transport Services, 
effective date February 18, 2016. The Agreement will officially terminate at 11:59 P.M., ET, on 
November 5, 2017.  
 
Under the terms of the Agreement, GoRack, LLC will be paid for all services properly performed 
under the Agreement through the termination date. 
 
Should you have any questions, you may contact our IT Director, Mickey Baker, via email at 
bakerm@mydelraybeach.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cary Glickstein, Mayor 


